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Minutes of
Iowa ASCD Executive Board of Directors Meeting  
Thursday, April 21, 2016
4:00-8:00 pm

Directors Present:  Diane Campbell, Lou Howell, Becky Martin, Leslie Moore, Kevin Vidergar, Pam Zeigler, Sara Oswald, Susan Pecinovsky, Katy Evenson, Ottie Maxey, Amy Whittington, Jan Westerman-Beatty, Randall Peters, Sue Wood, Jeff Watson, Kym Stein, Elaine Smith-Bright


Not Attending: Amy Wichman, Chris Welch, Rita Martens

Focus on Our Group Norms:  Listen for Understanding, Speak to Be Truthfully Understood, Confront the Tough Challenges, Come Prepared, Have Fun, Start on Time and End on Time, Value Diversity, Honor Confidentiality
President Becky Martin welcomed the Directors and referenced our group norms.
Susan Pecinovsky moved and Kevin Vidergar seconded that the minutes of the February meeting be approved. Motion carried.
Jeff Watson shared the financial report – please see update for all details. Sara Oswald moved and Veta Thode seconded to accept the financial report. Motion carried.
Past President Kevin Vidergar shared the Iowa ASCD election results. Susan Pecinovsky was elected President-elect, and Diane Campbell and Eric Smith were elected Directors-at-large.
Sue Wood is retiring from Iowa ASCD this year. Kym Stein moved and Diane Campbell seconded that Jo Prusha become our new Curriculum Leadership Academy Co-chair. Motion carried.
Kevin Vidergar moved to accept the revised Strategic Plan and Susan Pecinovsky seconded. Motion carried.
Dates for 2016-17: President-elect Pam Zeigler shared that the Summer Board Retreat will be July 29, 2016 from 10-4:00. The rest of the calendar will be as below:
September 27, 2016		Board Meeting (4-8:30)
November 17, 2016			Classroom Climate and Behavior, Grace Dearborn
February 7, 2017			Board Meeting (10-4:00)
February 8, 2017			Legislative Advocacy Workshop
April 20, 2017			Board Meeting (4-8:30)
April 20 & 21, 2017			Curriculum Leadership Academy

Becky Martin shared the 2016-17 Classroom Instruction Learning Series featuring Bobb Darnell on September 27, Grace Dearborn on November 17, and Dave Burgess on February 22.
Veta Thode is taking ideas for Fall Academy 2017.
Pam Zeigler led a discussion about the 2017 Curriculum Leadership Academy. TBD!
Randy Peters shared that the higher ed professors will be meeting to hear from Matt Ludwig at the DE about new professional leadership standards.
Randy and Jan Westerman-Beatty reminded us about the strong partnership connection we had with the graduate students and the Advocacy Workshop.
We discussed the idea of appointing a Director of Curriculum Leadership on our board. More action may be taken at our July retreat.
The membership survey will go out sometime in May.
Following the 2016 legislative session an Iowa ASCD advocacy committee will get together to create the Iowa ASCD Iowa Legislative Agenda.
Lou shared the board survey results - professional learning for the board will occur in the future around Twitter and Problems of Practice.
Thank you to retiring board members Sue Wood, Ottie Maxey, Kevin Vidergar, and Cindy Swanson – we will miss you!
Kym Stein moved and Diane Campbell seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried and meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.
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